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Thursday 7 November

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 11 Revision Parents Evening: Tuesday 12 November
Sixth Form Open Evening: Thursday 14 November

We would like to invite students, parents and carers to our Year 11 Revision Evening on Tuesday 12 November, 6pm-7pm. This evening will serve as an opportunity to learn how best to support your son/daughter with revision towards their mock examinations and external examinations. 

Heads of core subjects, as well as senior staff, will be available throughout the evening to answer questions about upcoming mock examinations and discuss specific revision techniques. There will also be an opportunity to purchase revision guides on this evening, also. 

All students who attend this evening will receive a free revision pack full of essential materials (worth £10). All parents and carers in attendance will be entered into a prize draw for a £50 supermarket voucher.

In addition to Tuesday’s Revision Evening, we would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening which takes place on Thursday 14 November, 5:30pm-7:30pm. In a slight change to previous years, our Sixth Form Open Evening will begin in the Howe Theatre in the main school building with a talk from our Headteacher at 5:30pm. This will provide an opportunity for us to share with you all the exciting new pathways that we will be launching in our Sixth Form next year including:

· Academic A Levels
· Build at Maghull
· Health at Maghull
· W442 at Maghull (our first ever girls’ football pathway)

There will then be an opportunity to visit our Sixth Form Centre and speak to staff from all subject areas to gain a further understanding of the courses we offer.

We look forward to seeing you all next week at both events. If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours Sincerely,
 
Miss K Robinson                                                                                                                         Mr M Couttie

Assistant Headteacher                                                                                                              Director of Sixth Form
robinsonk@maghullhigh.com                                                                                                 couttiem@maghullhigh.com
 

image1.jpg
Maghull High
School

Headteacher Mr Matthew Kay BA (Hons) NPQH

Maghull High School Ormonde Drive, Maghull, Merseyside L31 7AW

T 01515273955 E school@maghullhigh.com W www.maghullhigh.com
Maghull High School is part of Southport Learning Trust. For details of all Trust schools,

and the aims and objectives of the organisation, visit www.southportlearningtrust.org
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Registered Address — Mornington Road, Southport PR9 OTT

Southport

Learning
Trust

—





